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At the 2021 Winter Stated Presbytery meeting, the commission reported the 
following developments: 

• The congregation suspended church services
• Personal property was donated to Kirkwood Presbyterian Church, where 

NEPC shared space
• Three members joined Kirkwood by letter of transfer; remaining 

members were placed on a temporary roll of the presbytery
• Insurance was cancelled; extended reporting coverage was purchased
• Some church funds were moved to a restricted account at Kirkwood 

Presbyterian church to be used for Spanish ministries

Since that meeting, the following steps were taken: 

• The bank account was closed
• The church corporation was dissolved on February 10, 2021
• Official records were provided to the presbytery

At the 2021 Winter Stated Meeting, the presbytery voted to dissolve the 
commission once these final steps were taken. Therefore, the commission is 
now dissolved. The presbytery stated clerk has reported the church closure to 
the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.). 
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